
From: Tari Johnson  

Sent: Monday, September 08, 2014 7:11 PM 
To: Boulware, Christine (CI-StPaul) 

Subject: Support for AHPC 14-2, HPC 14-030 

 

I am in support of the replacement of 9 pairs of windows for the Caucutt's at 1621 Summit 

Avenue.  The windows will provide a safer situation by swinging in.  As I walk by their property 

nightly, I cannot imagine I would notice the difference.  If I did, I would be thankful for the 

measure of increased safety. 

 

Please call with questions. 

 

Tari Johnson 

1625 Portland Avenue  

 


